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Comments: I am deeply concerned about the possibility of allowing major construction of a resort at Holland Lake

without first doing an environmental assessment. It is obvious to me that building 32 building and allowing the

resort to operate through the winter will impact the environment and wildlife. It is the duty of the forest service to

protect and promote the health of the forest NOT to protect the profits of a company. I have no problem with

careful development that has been fully studied and designed with conservation as the first priority. I am appalled

at the idea that the forest service would rush this process simply to benefit a private company. Remember the

primary purpose of the forest service and do what is right. 


